Dear 2020/2021 Platform Tennis Member.

We have received and processed your 2020/2021 Platform Tennis Membership registration. Please read below to familiarize yourself with our current Phase 4 guidelines and safety protocols for platform tennis as well as for online court reservation and key card information.

## **Phase 4 Platform Tennis Rules & Safety Protocols**

The District has implemented modified operations and protocols that focus on the well-being of our members and align with guidelines from public health agencies. We understand that one of the best parts of platform tennis is the social interaction after the game and look forward to a time when we can resume normal operations. Your cooperation and patience during this time is appreciated!

- The Platform Tennis Hut is open for bathroom usage and storing personal items during your game only. All personal items should be removed when you leave the facility.
- Groups of 10 or more should not linger inside or outside of the Hut as space does not allow for safe social distancing.
- Face coverings are required for members when 6 feet of social distancing cannot be maintained both on the court and in the hut.
- No food is allowed in the facility at this time.
- Members should also follow all general Park District COVID-19 Prevention Protocols Guidelines as outlined in the attached document.

## **Paddle Hut Access**

**New Members:** To gain access to the paddle hut you will need an activated key card. This card is included in your membership and can be picked up at the Spring Avenue Recreation Center, 185 Spring Avenue. Please bring your photo ID to receive your card. Office hours are 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday from now until Labor Day.

**Returning Members:** Returning members may use their existing/old card which has been activated for 2020/2021. Lost cards can be replaced for a \$10 fee by visiting Spring Avenue Recreation Center with photo ID during normal operating hours.

For questions, please contact Mary Defiglia at <a href="mailto:mdefiglia@gepark.org">mdefiglia@gepark.org</a> or (630) 858-2463 or Rebecca Karales at rkarales@gepark.org or (630) 858-2462.

See you on the courts!

Mary